
Walton Lane, Bosham, Chichester, West Sussex, PO18 8QF.               

Tel: 01243 572375, Fax: 01243 576032 

e-mail: office@boshamprimary.co.uk 

Headteacher:  Jacquelyn Wattam BEd (Hons), MA Ed, NPQH 

 

 

 

  

 
 Website: www.boshamprimary.co.uk 

  @BoshamPrimary  

Bosham Primary School 

27th January, 2023 

 

 

Dear parents / carers, 

As usual time is flying by and I cannot believe that we are already near the end of January. It has been a busy week 
here at Bosham with lots of fantastic learning taking place. 

New Governors 

We are delighted to announce that we have three new parent governors who have joined the school this term. They 

are Mrs Megan Clay, Mrs Gemma Harman and Mrs Charlotte Weller and we look forward to working with them in 

the future. Because there were 3 vacancies and only 3 applicants they have been appointed without an election. 

Look out for them in the playground as they will be wearing their governor lanyards. 

Super Swimmers 

Congratulations to our wonderful year 4 and year 5 pupils who won many trophies at a Cormorants club swimming 

championship. They received their medals and trophies last week and were rightfully proud of their achievements 

and so are we.  
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Cross Country 

On Wednesday several children from year 5 and year 6 took part in the West Sussex Partnership cross country event 

at Bishop Luffa.  Congratulations to everyone who took part. Some of our fastest runners qualified for the county 

final. 

 

Report written by Heidi, Year 6 

On 25 January 2023, Bosham Primary School 5/6 went to a cross country run at Bishop Luffa. We felt so excited as 

we started to run through the rules. The first race was yr5 girls, we got ready, got rid of our nerves, and waited for 

the gun to go. As we ran through the cheering crowd, we felt a ring of adrenalin. This was it!!! The first corner was 

coming up. There was a thick layer of mud but we kept on going. Everything was going past like lightning. The time 

went by so fast. Here was the finish line, just 100m to go, and…FINISHED!!!! They went by like a rocket. Now it was 

time for the yr6 girls! 

As we lined up at the start line, we felt ecstatic. BANG!!! All our worries and fears instantly went away!!! Nearly at 

the finish line. Next the y6 boys had to wait on the start line for the last few girls to finish. When the gun was fired, 

we raced off until the first corner and that’s when we started to pace ourselves. That was the last primary school 

race. After the results we started to exit the muddy field. We were so exhausted. 
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Internet Safety Day – Tuesday 7th February 

Coming up in a few weeks is internet safety day and all of the children will be receiving age appropriate advice and 

lessons throughout the day and during this week. To help prepare for this we have included a safety guide that 

focuses on Cyber Resilience. It highlights a number of risks such as how to use a password manager, how to back up 

your data and how to check for breaches. This may be something you would like to discuss with your child as their 

online presence increasingly grows. 

Ice Packs 

In order to reduce the amount of single use plastic in school we will only be using reusable ice packs from now on. If 
your child is sent home with an ice pack, please can you ensure you return it to the school office or your child’s class 
teacher. Thank you for your support. 

Church Carpark 

Reminder - The Catholic Church car park is being resurfaced on Friday 27 January and Monday 30 January. Parents 
and Carers are unable to use this parking facility for the duration of those two days. 

 

Job vacancy at Bosham Primary School  

We have a vacancy for a Learning Support Assistant 

Required from: ASAP after 22nd February 

Contract: Temporary, Part-time, Term-time 16.25 hours per week (mornings only) 

This is an opportunity for a committed, caring and well-motivated person to join our team of dedicated staff.  

The successful candidate will need as a minimum to have English and Maths qualifications equivalent to GCSE Grade 
C or a relevant NVQ level qualification. You will need to be enthusiastic, self-motivated, energetic and committed to 
the education and welfare of young children. The role would involve supporting individuals and/or groups of children 
across Key Stage 1 and EYFS. 

Further information can be found on our school website.  If you would like visit the school please contact Mrs 
Walster to arrange a time to visit. 

Half term activities at Chichester Library 

Please see the attached flyer for further details.  

Have a lovely weekend 

Mr Richmond 
Deputy Headteacher  
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Dates for your diaries 

 

Tuesday 7th February: Internet Safety 

Friday 10 February – INSET Day 

Monday 13 February – Friday 17 Febraury – Half term  

Friday 3rd March: Bosham Primary World Book Day 

Friday 10th -19th March: Science Week 

Friday 17th March, 2023: Red nose day  

Monday 27th  Tuesday 28th March Parents’ Evenings (3:30 - 6:30 both days) 

 

 

 

 

INSET Days 2023 

Friday February 10th 

Monday 5th June 
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